24th October, 1969,

The Hon, W. Snedden, M.P.,

Minister for Immigration o ngﬁ-’rﬁ?
CANBERAA = AC.T, = 600 G

Dear Mr, Snedden,

Through your Mr. Metcalfe I have been informed of your decision
to allow Mrs. Carlo Coquio and her children to return to Australia,
This news brings me joy, and may I say thank you for your generosity
in accepting Mrs. Coquio as a speclal case,

Mr., Coquio has already lodged the necessary forms for despatch
to the Chief Immigration Officer, Rome, through your Department.

On my and his behalf I express our extreme gratitude for what
you have done for him and his family.

Yours sincerely,

Cav, Lena Gustin, M.B.E.

Lena Gustin
102 South Terrace
BANKSTOWN NSW 2200




